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18th July 2017
Dear Parents,

Following the recent case of Isle of Wight ‘V’ Platt, the Director of Education Mark Parkinson has informed schools that in order to apply the law consistently and fairly it has been agreed that the Fixed Penalty Notice (FPN) system will re-commence from September 2017.  

Any requests made for a holiday to be taken in the new academic year September 2017 or thereafter irrespective of when the request was made which is not considered to be exceptional circumstances * will be recorded as unauthorised and a FPN will be issued.

The Local Authority need to ensure consistency between schools for all children such that a child in Year 5 in a primary school is treated the same as a child in Year 7 at High School within their area.  Previously this has not been the case and this inconsistency has caused unnecessary stress.

*Exceptional circumstances are:

1. Service personnel returning from a tour of duty abroad where it is evidenced the individual will not be in receipt of any leave in the near future that coincides with school holidays.

2. Where an absence from school is recommended by a health professional as part of a parent or child’s rehabilitation from a medical or emotional issue. 
3. The death or terminal illness of a person close to the family.

4. To attend a wedding or funeral of a person close to the family.

If you are unsure about the FPN process and would like further clarification please contact Debbie Ward on 01244 976175 (FPN payments) or email FPNpayments@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk. If you are unsure if the absence meets the criteria please contact the school directly.
Yours sincerely

Mr Thapar
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